
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice regarding re-scheduling of Unit Tests 

     Dated : 03.05.2025 

Dear Parent/s,        

This is to inform that the Unit Tests scheduled on 

Tuesday, 15.04.2025 and 22.04.2025 which were 

postponed will now be conducted on Thursday, 

08.05.2025. 

Class-VIII  Computer and Chemistry 

Class-VII  Computer 

 

Class Teacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 


